Merimbula Public School

Wednesday May 22, 2019
Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Your son/daughter has been selected for the school PSSA Knockout Basketball Team.

The first round of the NSW PSSA basketball knockout competition. Will be against Pambula Public
School at Merimbula Public School on Wednesday, 29'" May.

Game times: Boys: 12:30 - 1:30 Girls: 1:30 - 2:30

If we are successful we may have to travel to Eden for our second game. Therefore, parents will be
required to transport or arrange transport for their children to and from the game. All volunteers will
need a Working With Children Check (WWCC) and 100 points of ID given to the office at least one
week prior to the game. WWCCs can be obtained for no cost from the RTA. Volunteer drivers will also
need to provide a copy of their comprehensive insurance and WWCC.

All Students are expected to comply with the Merimbula Public School’s Sport Code of Conduct when
participating in any sporting activities representing the school. If students do not comply with our
Code of Conduct their spot in the team may be forfeited.

Could you please sign the permission note below and return it by Friday, May 24",
Looking forward to a fantastic competition!
Natasha Sconfienza & Ben Kirk,

PSSA Knockout Basketball Coaches.

Basketball Permission Note — Due 24-5-2018 (Please return to Miss Sconfienza or Mr Kirk)

Dear Teachers,

I {(parent/guardian), give permission for my child

of class to represent Merimbula Public School in the 2019 PSSA Knockout Basketball
Competition.

My child has the following health issues/allergies:

Name (pargnt/guardian): Signed: Date:
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